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N E W S F L A S H 

 

Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

 

Please be informed that Umm Qassr Port opened resumed working yesterday November 7th for a few hours.  

Today the operation at Umm Qassr Port continued. First of all there is a huge backlog to be completed in terms of 
operation of berthed vessels and clearance of cargo which was stucked during the closure. Customs at Umm Qassr 
Port also resumed working.  

As of today, major shipping lines still have a booking stop for POD Umm Qassr. We expect that the booking stop 
will be lifted by early next week – subject to further stability in the country.  

We will closely monitor the further developments and keep you updated accordingly.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
M.G. International Transports  
 
 
 
Disclaimer: 
All rights reserved, it is not allowed to copy or make use of part or the information without our written approval. The information in this publication are based on today’s information and are 
subject to change without notice. Details are given without responsibility

 

 
 


